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Resilient Griffins! 
 

Safe GriƯins S.O.A.R.!  
We are Safe, Open-Minded, 
Accountable, and Resilient!  

 

This week, these students 
were recognized students by 
their teachers. Congrats!  
 

Kindergarten/TK 
Harlow 
Kaydee 
Aadhya 

Benjamin 
 

1st Grade 
Ramelle 

Edhal 
Stephen 

 
2nd Grade 
Kayden P. 

Ryder 
Layla 

 
3rd Grade 

Renaat 
Leo 

Faith 
Zoe 

 
4th Grade 

Natalia 
Kevin 
Mila 

 
5th  Grade 

Evelyn 
Lucas 

Noland 
Eli 

King 
 

6th Grade 
Noah 
Kaia 

WINTER BREAK 
 

Dec. 23 - Jan. 1 
NO SCHOOL 

 

SCHOOL RESUMES 
THURSDAY JAN. 2 

Principal’s Corner 

Holiday movie night 
 Dr. Mitchell   

Cold & Flu Season 
 

WithÊcoldÊandÊfluÊseasonÊ
here,ÊweÊencourageÊyouÊtoÊ
stayÊalertÊandÊtakeÊ
precauƟons.ÊIfÊyou’reÊfeelingÊ
unwell,ÊpleaseÊrememberÊtoÊ
stayÊhome,ÊandÊdon’tÊforgetÊ
toÊmaintainÊgoodÊhygieneÊ
pracƟcesÊlikeÊ
washingÊ
yourÊhandsÊ
regularlyÊandÊ
coveringÊ
yourÊcough. 

BASKETBALL 
Practice 

 

5th & 6th Grades  
 

BOYS 
Monday, Dec. 9 

4:00-5:30pm 
 

GIRLS 
Tuesday, Dec. 10 

4:00-5:30pm 

NO AFTER-
SCHOOL ASSIST  

Thurs., Dec. 19 

Please make 
alternate childcare 
plans. The ASSIST 

staff will be in a 
professional learning 

meeting all 
afternoon.  

ThanƆ Yoƫ 
tƒ thŬ 

familieơ 
whƒ havŬ 
alreadƻ 

ǊigneŪ uƛ! 
Afghanistan 

Iran 
Slovakia 
Ukraine 
Japan  

(Looking for a partner for Japan) 

India 
Costa Rica 
El Salvador 

China 
Trinidad 

TherŬ’Ǌ Ǌtilƈ timŬ 
tƒ Ǌigƍ uƛ! 



Thursday, Dec. 19 

Important Dates 
 

December 
16-20 - Library Closed 
18 - C  Track Winter Brunch 
19 - A Track Holidays Around the World 
19 - No after-school ASSIST 
20 - Track Change Day Minimum Day (C 

goes oƯ) 
20 - GriƯin Gala and GriƯin Store 
20 - Spirit Day: Frozen Day  
January 
2 - School resumes 
2 - Welcome Back B Track! 
9 - 9:15 CoƯee Chat with the Principal 
9 - Earthquake Drill 
10 - PBIS Refresher  

LOST AND FOUND IS FULL!! 
 

Please check to see if your child’s 
belongings are in the MP.  

 
This is the last week to claim lost 
articles before things are donated 

over Winter Break! 


